
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and Commission 
 
FROM:  Robert Baldwin, City Manager 
 
BY:  Mark Bates, Finance Director   
  
DATE:  August 23, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: New World Systems Conference in San Antonio. TX - October 16-18, 2011 

 
 

The City is conducting a successful implementation of a new, City-wide ERP system (named 

Logos) from New World Systems.  New World is holding its annual government user conference 

in San Antonio Texas this October.   This conference presents an excellent opportunity for our 

City to expand its learning about how to maximize use of the new Logos system.  This 

conference will also provide an invaluable opportunity to establish communication networks with 

other City colleagues who have implemented and are already using this system.   

 

As project manager for our Dania Beach ERP implementation, I recommend that our Controller, 

Frank DiPaolo attend this conference in October.  Mr. DiPaolo has demonstrated a keen 

understanding of our City’s ERP system conversion as well as the new Logos operating 

requirements during his months spent planning, learning and guiding City staff on the 

implementation of the Logos system.  Attending this conference will allow Mr. DiPaolo to bring 

institutional knowledge of Logos back to Dania Beach, in order to create a more efficient and 

capable workforce. 

 

The estimated cost for conference attendance is approximately $1,200 with funds available in 

the Finance Department approved budget: 

 Airfare   $    300.00 

 Hotel         300.00 

 Conference Fee       400.00 

 Per diem/Other            200.00 

 Total   $ 1,200.00 

 

I request Commission approval for attendance at this October ERP System conference. 
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